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January 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Geography GCSE Grade Booster Workshop: 31 March 2023 
 
I would like to invite your child to attend a new, intensive one-day Grade Booster revision 
workshop for GCSE Geography. They are designed to boost the exam performance of Year 11 
students taking the AQA exams in summer 2023. The package also includes a comprehensive 
workshop booklet which also includes follow-up revision materials.  
 
This will take place in Vue Cinema in Westfields, White City, London. Tickets for the event cost 
£35.00 this excludes cost of transportation. However, the school have decided to subsidise the 
cost to £20.00 per student. 
 
We will travel to the venue by coach. We aim to leave at approximately 8:15am and return at 
approximately 6:00pm. Students do not need to wear school uniform; however, students are 
required to dress smartly, no tracksuits/ripped jeans or hoodies. 
 
They will need to bring a packed lunch and drinking water or money to buy lunch at the 
venue (if your child receives a free school meal then a lunch will be provided). 
 
Students will be given some free time after the workshop to enjoy the facilities. Students are 
not permitted to leave Westfield Shopping Centre at any time during the trip. 
 
A £5 deposit is required to secure your child’s place by the Tuesday 30 January, payment is 
now available via ParentPay. The remaining balance of £15 will be required by Wednesday 15 
February 2023 via ParentPay. This is not a compulsory trip, therefore if we do not have enough 
numbers, the trip will unfortunately not be able to go ahead, and monies returned to you 
 
If you would like your child to attend this event, please make the £5 deposit payment on 
ParentPay by Tuesday 30 January 2023 along with completing all the relevant sections with 
regards to the trip on ParentPay. 
 
Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss this trip with me, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at School via my email on j.carey@hughfaringdon.org. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss J Carey 
Subject Leader Geography 


